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Saturday's scheduled Conference Carolinas doubleheader between Barton College and
Lees-McRae College has been rescheduled due to inclement weather, announced Bobcat
Director of Athletics Craig McPhail. A makeup date is still to be determined. The Bobcats'
scheduled twin-bill against Coker College on

      

April 1 has also been rescheduled for April 11.
Lees-McRae will now return to the diamond on Sunday when the Bobcats travel to
Misenheimer, N.C. to take on Pfeiffer University in conference play at 2 p.m.
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